
 
 

15th March 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

MOCK SATs 

This week our year 6 children tried their very best in their Mock SATs.  It has been good for them to 
experience what the real tests will be like in May.  The children were also very sensible when they 
were in the hall for breakfast club.  They also practiced meditation techniques to support their well 
being during the week.  Parents will be able to collect the Mock SAT test results on Wednesday the 
20th March from 2.45pm.  You will also have the opportunity to speak to the class teacher. 

Mrs Wainwright - Music Teacher 

The choir sang an amazingly powerful song today for Mrs Wainwright (our School Mu-
sic teacher) who leaves us today to start her maternity leave.  A huge basket of gifts 
were presented in assembly for the arrival of her baby girl in April.  We wish her all the 
very best.  The children are already familiar with their new Music Teacher Mr Holden 
and we welcome him to our school to teach music in Mrs Wainwrights absence. 

Book Fair 

A reminder to all our children and families that our School Book Fair will be on after 
school between Wednesday 20th - Tuesday 26th of March from 3.15-4pm in the 
school Hall.  Please do come along with your child to see the fantastic books you 
could purchase and read with your children. 

Police Warning - Safeguarding  

We have now had an official Police warning about the personal robberies on the 
two paths at either side of Alexandra Park Junior School.  Please do read this im-
portant message from the Police on the reverse of this newsletter. 

Rock Your Socks Day 

On Friday the 22nd of March we will be raising awareness of children with Down’s 
Syndrome.  50pence donations will be welcome and in return for this children will 
receive a gingerbread sock.  Children can dress in funky, stripy socks on the day. 
There will also be a ‘Design a sock’ competition in school.  Thank you to the Chil-
dren’s Leadership Team for organising this event and all money raised will be going 
to DSWestPennine Registered Charity. 

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to classes 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 8, 10 and 12 for achieving over 96% attendance 
last week. 
Classes 8 and 10 had the highest attendance with 98.7% 

DATES FOR NEXT WEEK 

* Monday 18th March - Whole School Assembly (9am Parents Welcome) 
* Tuesday 19th March - Science Afternoon Class Swap 
* Wednesday 20th March - Dogs Trust visitor for assembly/ Writing Workshop Year 4/BOOK 
 FAIR BEGINS (Hall 3.15-4pm) 
* Thursday 21st March  - Writing Workshop Year 4/BOOK FAIR  
* Friday 22nd March - Whole School Assembly (9am Parents Welcome)/BOOK FAIR  




